02/04/2022
Dear GSU Foundation,

I appreciate being awarded the Lowe, Hildebrand, Lubinsky Scholarship in
Communication Disorders for the 21-22 academic year.

About Me:

I am currently in my third and final practicum in the Communication Disorders
Master's Program and look forward to becoming a speech-language pathologist in
May 2022. My practicums have been full-time experiences in a pediatric clinic
working with children with speech and language disorders, an acute care hospital
focusing on swallowing disorders in the geriatric population, and in a public school
working with children with speech and language disorders. I have a strong interest in
pursuing a career in the medical field of speech-language pathology such working in
a hospital or rehabilitation center but also am open to working with children with
special needs in other settings.

My note of thanks:

I am honored to be the recipient of the Spring 2022 Lowe, Hildebrand, Lubinsky
Scholarship in Communication Disorders and want to personally take the opportunity
to thank you for generously helping to fund my graduate school studies. Receiving
this scholarship has helped me in achieving my goal of being completely debt free
when I graduate with my master's degree this spring. It has helped ease this financial
burden as I have not been able to work during my three practicums due to them being
full-time experiences and have been relying on my savings this past year.




I truly appreciate your support of student scholarships.
Thank you,

Carolina Serrato

01/27/2022

Dear GSU Foundation,

I appreciate being awarded the Lowe, Hildebrand, Lubinsky Scholarship in
Communication Disorders for the 21-22 academic year.

About Me:

My name is Jassmin and I am a second generation Indo-Canadian. My family
immigrated to Canada in the 1980s and I am fluent in three languages (Hindj,
Punjabi, and English). I moved to the United States to pursue my masters in Speech
Language Pathology. I have been fortunate to attend Governors State and be
surrounded by wonderful faculty and peers. I hope to work in the medial setting and
work towards a PHD. This scholarship has allowed me to alleviate some financial
pressures I face as an international student in the United States,

My note of thanks:
Dear Scholarship Committee

Thank you to the Lowe, Hildebrand, and Lubinsky committee for awarding me with
this scholarship. This scholarship allows me to alleviate financial pressures
associated with being an international student as I continue focusing on my clinical



placement this semester. This scholarship will be put towards my tuition &
associated expenses. Additionally, my mental health will also feel some light . By
being awarded, I feel reassured that my hard work is is being seen and recognized.
Once again, thank you for selecting me for this scholarship and allowing me to
continue my studies in Speech Language Pathology.

I truly appreciate your support of student scholarships.
Thank you,

Jassmin Dhillon



